
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

21 October 2015 
 

 

With Bill Wallick presiding, the meeting began at 1905. Following introductions all 

around, the minutes of the previous meeting we read. There was no Treasurer’s report.  

Under Old Business, the internet tap in the club’s radio room has been restored. The county 

reimbursement person is out on medical leave, so there was no report on our county budget. 

The existing version of Quicken has not been tried on the new laptop / Windows, yet. 

Under New Business, we will have a VE session on Nov 7. A suggestion was made for 

members to peruse the club’s website, and give feedback on items to be updated. On the 

laptop, we need to load Open Office and Quicken. Dan Huber will take the new and old 

machines home to load and transfer files. Dean Buckhouse went up on Tenderfoot on the 

26th of September, to install the new repeater. It did NOT work. Dean did not have his 

laptop along, so he could not fix the problem. SO, he loaded everything back up and 

returned to home. Found that the frequencies were switched between IN vs OUT. Returned 

to the mountain, and all was OK this time. Dean did note that the audio level was perhaps 

weak. Need to check this out. Dean also drove up Badger Mountain. The SWR and power 

are good on that repeater. We talked about the repeater that was not sold to Sharon (radio 

club out east). For now we will keep it as a spare. 

The meeting adjourned at 1930 

There were nine members, two guests present. 

Submitted to Bill Wallick (KCØFNV) Secretary 

 


